
 

A warm welcome to 
St. Mary’s Uttoxeter & The Heath Mission Church 

Part of the Uttoxeter Area of Parishes 

 
 

 

 

NEWSHEET for the week commencing September 1st 2019. 

Whether you worship here often or not, we hope you find God’s love throughout your time with us. 

www.uttoxetercofe.org 
CELEBRATE…. 

❖ The life and service of Reginald Wynniatt-Husey who died last week. He served in many local roles, not 

least as the Area Treasurer for our churches, and I know he was appreciated by many people. His 

funeral will be at St Peter’s Marchington on Monday Sept 9th at 12.30pm. 

 

LOOK FORWARD TO….. 

➢ The next CAMEO Lunch together will be on Sunday Sept 8th 12.30, all welcome. Menu on clipboard, 

please sign up on the list as usual. 

➢ A Triptych (a 3-panelled artwork) “Loving Hurting Dreaming” will be in church for 2 weeks, to inspire 

discussion and fresh thinking around the Christian faith, or contemplative and creative prayer. 

➢ MacMillan Coffee Morning on Friday 20th September 9.30 – 11.30am in the Elkes Room. 

➢ Future dates; The Children’s Society’s update on Christingle resources Wed Sept 25th at 7.30pm.  

➢ Dementia-friendly Church training with Rev Mike Bridgewater, on Wednesday evenings at St Mary’s on 

Oct 9th, 23rd, Nov 9th & 20th. Flier / poster now available. 

 

ENCOURAGE AND PRAY FOR….. 

 St John’s Church, Marchington Woodlands – “Pray for the PCC Ministry Team and congregation as we 

enter another interregnum. We pray for God’s peace and grace to carry us through and give him thanks 

for the wonderful work of the OLMs in our Area of churches who make our services of worship, 

weddings, funerals and baptism possible.” 

 Area Confirmation Service will be at Checkley Church on October 20th. See the poster in church or ask 

someone if you’d like to be confirmed. Confirmation course for all starts Sun 8th Sept 3.30pm at Tean.  

 The marriages of Emma and Sam, and Joe and Amy. Also for the bereaved families of Barbara Woolley 

(funeral 12 noon 5th Sept), Barbara Gallagher (Funeral 3pm 12th Sept), June Peeling (Funeral 12 noon 

Tues September 10th), Mark Lawrence (Funeral Tues Sept 10th 2pm) and Pauline Morrison (Funeral Fri 

Sept 13th at 1.45pm). 

 These people on the electoral roll – Viv, William, Dave, Hayley, Jess, Val, Bas, Ken, Norman, Philippa, 

Jamila, Barbara, Jackie, Abi, Rob, Diane, Leslie, Sue, Agnes, Joseph, Jean, Mary, Mike, Cynthia and 

Margaret. 

 

SERVE EACH OTHER REGULARLY….. 

✓ The Food Bank is very short of tinned carrots/peas/s’corn/potatoes/meats/fish, UHT milk cartons, 

sugar, cereals, toilet rolls and tinned rice pudd/custard.  

We also need a “Foodbank Fairy” to empty the box, and drop the goodies off at the Renew Church 

regularly? If you have a car and pass that way?... 

✓ CofE ECO church giveaway – if you have any items you longer require and would like to give them away 

please advertise then on the notice at the back of church.  It might be what someone else is really 

looking for.  Alternatively place requests for any wants. 

✓ St Mary’s Toddler Group & Places of Welcome have a break over the summer and will start again on 

September 10th / 12th. 

 

Newsletter (updates by Wed. please) - Lesley White. Office.uttoxetercofe@gmail.com - Dianne Heath. 

webmaster.uttoxetercofe@gmail.com for articles/notices for the website – Neil Langford. 

Office hours now 9.30am to 12.00pm Mon – Thurs    01889 562915 
 

     We are a FairTrade church www.fairtrade.
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